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Technical Implementation Notice 15-47 
National Weather Service Headquarters Washington DC 
820 AM EDT Fri Oct 9 2015 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -Family of Services 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Peter Roohr 
         Chief, Total Lightning Implementation Working Group 
 
Subject: Change of Encryption Process for Vaisala Lightning Data: 
Effective November 12, 2015 
 
The encryption and decryption process for the Vaisala Lightning data 
within products SFPA41 and SFUS41 will be changing over to a government-
based system rather than the process based on proprietary code.  The same 
government code is being used for test data as well (SFUS99). 
 
World Meteorological Organization (WMO) headings for affected Vaisala 
products: 
 
SFPA41 KWBC 
SFUS41 KWBC 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Pete Roohr 
NWS Lightning Technical Contact 
NWS/STI 
peter.roohr@noaa.gov 
 
National Technical Implementation Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/archive 
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